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Calgary. Flanning and Development
Planning Rationale/Applicant Submission - Capitol Hill Apartments

Land Lse Redesignalion from low density o medium density (MH-1)
1840 to 1832 17 AVE MW Calgary

We hove been tosked with applying for a kand use redesignation for the porcels noted above. Inoour
opimnicn, the policy change will be banaficial to the community and the City of Colgary, and falks
within cumant guiding policy s follows:

* Housing Crisis. This project will inpact more howsing in a transit frendly area. The proximity to
Umivarsity of Calgory, SAIT, Morthhill kall, foothils hospital and LET makes this an ideal location
for multi-family developmeant, with minimum impoct on tronsportation flow. We are moving
oy from esclusionmary 2oning and foward o more complete neighbourhood.

&« The progact resides adjocant to the 14 Avenue Morth Main Sfreet pobcy which osks for a
mninimuen of 200 resdents/jobs per hectore, however, it may be much more suitoble to have
hiousimg off of this busy and rather kowd moin coridor ond can create a reasonakble fransition fo
the lower density odjocent porcels.

& A per the Morth Hill Commuonities Local Area Plan, the site i immediately adjpcent to the
Heighbourhood Commercial stip along 14 Avenue Morth and & subject to a low bullding scale
of up to six storeys. As a Neighbowrhood Locol urban form, the programening & intended to be
primearily residential for o scobe fransifion near activity centers and public fransit.

« The subject site is located within the Developed Residential iInner-City area in the Municipal
Development Flan and is consistent with the intensification and character of the
neighbourhood.

« Clhmate Crisis — Densification in well connected regions provides a small footprint compared to
o density housing on the peripheny of the City. This, coupled with reduction of vehicular use,
and stict energy use policy and codes means we are meeting the crisis heod on.

« The Project falls within the guiding policy of the MDOP.

We recagnize that community cufreach will be on important ospect of the opplication process and
infend to engoge the Community Associofion, Councilor Tamy Wong's Ward 7 office, and notify the
propertias in the sumounding area for an open house eary in the concument developmeant permmit
process fo gauge general commeants, Based on the constrective cficisms received from this initicl
engogement, we will close the loop with anather opan house session to oddress what we heard and
what wa did to enhance the neighbouhood with this modeast si-storey aportment.

Yiours trudy,

Hans Keppe, Architect, AAA AIBC, MAAA, MSAS, LEECH AR
Cosala KEoppe Archilects
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